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Dear Esteemed Customers,

We wish to advise that all our branches countrywide 
will be closed on Friday 08th, April 2022 to 
observe the Public Holiday in honour of the Late 
Speaker of Parliament Rt. Hon Jacob Oulanyah.
 
Normal banking operations will resume on 
Saturday, 09th April 2022.

We encourage you to continue using our alternative 
channels. 

Thank you for banking with UBA.

CONTACT US:
Email. cfcuganda@ubagroup.com
Tel. +256 4177 1525/2/3/4
Website. www.ubauganda.com

UBA Uganda


